
 

 
 

 

19 December 2019   
 

Sixth form and Y7 History independent study trip to Cromford Mill 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer your son / daughter an opportunity to visit the historic Cromford Mill in 
Matlock on Wednesday 15 January.  This is a World Heritage Site with the purpose of the trip being to 
further develop their independent study skills outside the classroom.  Year 7 students will be able to use 
this trip to build their understanding of the industrialisation, which is an upcoming unit next term.  A-Level 
students will find this trip particularly useful for the Industrialisation of Britain unit of their course.  The trip 
will include a guided tour around the mill and the surrounding area, and will allow students to find out what 
working conditions in mills were really like, what the social impact of industrialisation was on communities 
and to learn the importance of this local area and of Richard Arkwright to the development of Britain.  Year 7 
students will complete a work book to enhance their learning whilst sixth formers will use a tour with a 
specialist guide to help plan for an A-Level style essay. 
 
The trip will leave Tupton Hall School at 8.45 am so students should meet in the bus park at 8.30 am, there 
is no need to register in their first lesson.  If it is raining students should meet in the social area near 
Humanities. We will return to school by 3.00 pm.  Students should take a packed lunch and drink with them.  
Students do not need to wear school uniform, but must wear clothing appropriate for an outdoor trip in 
January. 
 
The cost of the trip is £12 including coach travel and entry to the mill site.  If you would like your son/daughter 
to take part in this trip please complete and sign the slip below, together with the yellow consent (and Medical 
[pink] form if applicable) and return to the Humanities workroom no later than Wednesday 8 January.  
Payments will be need to be made via the ‘Parent Pay’ online system later that week. If your child is eligible 
for the Pupil Premium, this trip will be free of charge.  Places are limited and this is a highly popular trip, 
therefore places will be offered on a first come, first served basis in terms of reply slips.  Finally, due to the 
nature of the trip, we will have to take into account a student’s conduct log when deciding whether it is 
appropriate for them to join us for this trip.  
 
If you would like to discuss anything about the day or payment please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs J Harvey-Grayson 
KS3 Humanities Coordinator 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

History Trip to Cromford Mill (JHA) 
 

I would like my son/daughter to take part in the visit to Cromford Mill, Matlock on Wednesday 15 January 
and (please check) 
  will submit payment via Parent Pay. 
 indicate that my child is eligible for the Pupil Premium 
 
Student Name…………………………………………………………………………..….. Form……….………. 
 
Signed (Parent/Carer) ……………………………………………………………………………………..……… 

 

 


